
From: Craig, Kimber <kcraig@mmo.sc.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Dalton, Michaelmdalton@mmo.sc.gov

Date: 2/9/2017 9:27:13 AM
Subject: RFP 5400011269 NDA

Attachments: (Blank) Non-Disclosure Agreement.doc

Catherine, Here is the non-disclosure agreement for the RFP in question. Michael Dalton is the procurement officer 
for this RFP. I’ve copied Mike on this e-mail. Once these are signed, you can return these to him. He can also provide 
any specific information necessary on this RFP. Thanks.
 

 
Kimber H. Craig | Procurement Director
Division of Procurement Services | SC State Fiscal Accountability Authority
1201 Main Street, Suite 600 | Columbia, SC 29201 | Office: (803) 737-2527 | kcraig@mmo.sc.gov
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